
The Kootenay Women's Council has received 
a grant from the Cultural fund of the 
Secretary of State Women's Programme in 
the sum of 15,000 dollars to bring to 
fruition to Western Canadian Women's 
Festival here in the Kootenays at one of 
the lovely parks in the area. It will be 
a four day festival of the grits, with music, 
dance, theatre, art, crafts, and workshops. 
If you would like to put input into any of 
these areas, please contact Marcia, c/o 
Kootenay Women's Council, Box 1200, Selkirk 
College, Castlegar, B.C., 365-3815, or 
226-7624, 

Everything but the date. When in June is it? Are you planning publicity in the east Kootenays? so we can be involved? 

s 

Virginia Anderson 

Kimberly BC. 
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